MINISTRY OF PUBLIC WORKS
DEPARTMENT OF WORKS & ENGINEERING

NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL (RFP)
CANCELLATION

October 5, 2021

Subject: 2021-001Q-MPW Occupational Health Services Program Cancellation
Notice

This document services as a Notice of Cancellation

The Request for Proposals for Occupational Health Services Program has been cancelled in
its entirety without award due to no valid response was received.

The Government appreciates and understands firms went through great effort in preparing a
response for the above mentioned RFP, and please accept our apologizes for any
inconvenience this may have caused.

Sincerely,

Ei|zabEDavis-Smith ;

Principal Purchasing and Supply Officer
Government of Bermuda
Ministry of Publfic Works



